
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 

We have been very busy reading biographies and learning about 

famous people.  Our biography report information sheet came 

home this week so start looking for information about your 

famous person so you are prepared.  We also wrote a biography 

of an eighth grader, continued our chapter on subtraction and 

much more. 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will begin Chapter 26, We Show Love and Respect.  We 

will be talking about God’s love for us and how he would like us to treat 

one another.   

Math:   We will be wrapping up our chapter on subtraction.  We have 

worked very hard on regrouping and checking over our work.  Our next 

chapter is all about money!  It is important to practice this at home.  

We will learn about each coin and how to add them.  

Reading: We will read two stories, “Officer Buckle and Gloria” and 

“Safety at Home.”  As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  

We will also work on cause and effect.  There will be new high 

frequency words to learn and we will discuss some new vocabulary 

words. Our Spelling words are compound words and the test will be on 

Friday. 



English: We will learn about abbreviations.  We will learn how to 

abbreviate words and how to read words that have been abbreviated.  

We will also talk about opinion writing. 

 

Social Studies/Science:  We will talk about community workers.  

We will each pick a worker to research and present our findings to our 

classmates.   

 

REMINDERS: 

Friday, February 14th – biography posters 

sent home 

Wednesday, February 19th – biography 

parade- come to school dressed up 

Friday, February 21st – poster due 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


